
 
 

 

                                        Tuesday 17th December 2019 

 

               
                  Christmas Performances 

 
The children are busy rehearsing for their Christmas performances and are 

looking forward to you coming along to watch them.  Please make a note 

of the date for your child’s performance which is below. 

 

The children will be setting up and running a stall as part of their Enterprise Learning Skills 

and Knowledge Project at each of our year group Christmas performances.  Your support 

in visiting the stall before or after the performance and buying an item that the children 

have made would be very much appreciated. 
                           

                    

                  Christmas Party Day – Thursday 19th December 

 
On Thursday 19th December we are having a Christmas Party Day so 

children can come dressed in their party clothes! (Nursery children should 

come to school wearing their Christmas Jumpers for their Christmas sing-a-

long. Please check the letter sent home last week about the specific 

arrangements for nursery children) 

 

   Party food lists are in your child’s classroom for you to   add your childs 

   name against a food item you would like your child to bring. 

 

         Message For Some Nursery Parents 
                    

    Children in nursery do not need to come to nursery with a dummy. 

        

      Please use the opportunity of the Christmas holidays to help your child say             

goodbye to this habit. 

 

    

 The Deadline for Applications for School Places in        

September 2020 is Thursday 15th January. 

 
Don’t be late and reduce the chances of your child getting a place in your 

preferred School’s Year 3 or Reception Class. 

 

 



 

 

                  Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 20th December  
 

 

We would like everyone to come to school on Friday 20th December in their 

Christmas jumpers or their own party clothes 
 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 

Attendance 
 

W/C 9th December 2019 

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 86.2% 

Rec. Hedgehogs 93.6% 

1 Squirrels 94.4% 

1 Rabbits 79.4% 

2 Owls 88.8% 

Total attendance                  88.6% 

    
 

Tuesday 17th 

December 
9.30am Reception Christmas Nativity 

Wednesday 18th 

December 
9.30am KS1 Christingle 

Thursday 19th 

December 
9.15am Nursery Christmas Sing-a-long 

Thursday 19th 

December 
All Day Christmas Party Day 

Friday 20th 

December 
All Day Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January – Christmas Holiday 

Monday 6th 

January 
8.50am School re-opens 

Thursday 15th 

January 
12 noon 

Deadline for September 2020 Year 3 and 

Reception class applications  

Well done Squirrels with an attendance 

of 94.4% for the week beginning 9th  

December.  The whole school 

attendance for that week was 88.6%. 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child attends every 

day and not take holidays in term time. 

  

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day, Here. Every day. Ready to 

learn. On time. 

 

For the week beginning the 9th December 

there were 27 occasions when children 

were late. Time lost in the mornings can 

mount up quickly in lost education and 

cause disruption for other children in the 

class. 

  

 


